
 
 
 
 
 
 
By e-mail mfoster@web.ca 
 
 
 
 
       May 27, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Mary Foster 
Project Fly Home 
 
Dear Sister Foster: 
 
 On behalf of the Public Service Alliance of Canada, I am pleased to advise 
you that the PSAC is in support of the Project Fly Home campaign to free 
Abousfian Abdelrazik from the financial sanctions he is subject to and will 
symbolically hire Abdelrazik for a day. 
 
       In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
       John Gordon 
       National President 
 
 
c.c. John Baglow 


